
ST. MARY’S SCHOOL NEWS 
March 9th, 2016 

 

 
 
Dear St. Mary's Families, 
 
Wow what a start to the week!  All classes are back in the school building.  The kids did 
a terrific job with the accommodations on Monday and Tuesday.  Thanks for the prayers 
and offers to help.   
 
Reverse Raffle is only 5 weeks away.  Please purchase your tickets soon.  They are 
$40/person.  The price increases to $50/person at the end of this month.  It is very 
helpful to us if you purchase your tickets early.  We have several items to bid on, but are 
always interested in more.  If you or someone you know, has an item to donate please 
send it to the school office.  We would love to add it to our list.   
 
3rd Quarter ends this Friday.  Report cards will go home in next week’s Wednesday 
folders.   
 

Cookie Dough delivery will be next Tuesday, March 15th. It will be available for pick up 
from 2pm until 5pm in the Missi Room of the Parish Center. All orders must be picked 
up. Cookie dough is frozen, please make deliveries promptly or store in freezer.  Thanks 
to all families participating in this fundraiser.   
 

Spirit Wear Spring orders are due this Friday. Samples of the shirts are now available in 
the school office for sizing purposes. 
 

Blessings,  
Mr. Goddard 
 
 

Important Dates for the Week 

Thursday 3/10 All School Mass- 5
th
 grade 

ISTEP+ Test- Make up day 

Friday 3/11 End of 3
rd

 Quarter 
Spirit Wear Orders Due 
Stations of the Cross 11:45am 
K of C Fish Fry 

Saturday 3/12  State Archery Tournament 

Sunday 3/13 Daylight Savings Begins 

Monday 3/14  

Tuesday 3/15 All School Mass- 4th grade 
Cookie Dough Delivery 

Wednesday 3/16  

Andy Gasper– Captain 
Amie Brunner 
Troy Olds 
Crissy Beesley 
Sarah Ramey 
Jerrod Kelley 
Greg/Diana Daeger 
Misty Blackburn 
Brandy Taulbee 

Stephanie Ebbing 
Kristi Ashcraft 
Shawn/Ashley 
Martin 
LeAnn Mull 
Mary Jo Bender 
Stephanie Sentz 
Lindsey 
Millspaugh 
Wendy Reitman 

Bingo Workers for March 10-TEAM 6 


